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The Union Bank of the Philippines and all its branches

nationwide will still use the existing Contribution Payment Return

Forms (ME-5, MI-5 and Min-5) until March 31, 2011.

This development is in view of ongoing systems

enhancements and the review of our Collection and Remittance

Agreement with the UBP.

For a complete list of PhilHealth-accredited collecting agents,

visit www.philhealth.gov.ph or call the Accreditation Division of

Treasury Department at (02) 634-0239 or 637-5643.
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